
Oneida Economic Support
manages WHEAP, offering
heating and electric cost
assistance to qualifying residents
on the Oneida Reservation. 

A one-time payment is available
annually from October 1 to May
15, covering most fuel types. In
no-heat situations, WHEAP can
help eligible homeowners with
furnace repairs or replacements. 

Applications can be found on our
website please click the link:

Oneida Economic
Support Energy

Assistance
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